
 

 
 
 Neenah, WI 
       Founded 1967 

P. O. Box 641 
   Neenah, WI 54957-0641 

   NNoovveemmbbeerr  22000088  NNeewwsslleetttteerr  
 

       Drifter’s officers serving for 2008-2009 snowmobile season: 
President: Jeff Raash 
Vice President: Katie Salm 
Secretary: Lisa Bombinski 
Treasurer: Ken Romberg 
Trail Boss: Mark Bombinski 
Board Members: Dave Kron & Keith Rushford 

               
 NEXT MEETING:  Thursday, November 13th at 7:30 P.M. in the Winncrest Banquet Hall at 

the RODEO Bar & Grill, 2788 Towne Court, Neenah.  We would like all members and friends to 
attend and enjoy the fun!!  We have a lot of trail twister prizes to give away!! 
*Note: BOD will meet at 6:30p.m. 
 

 Backwards Raffle:  The club would like to thank everyone who helped out at the raffle.  The raffle 
was a great success at our new location!! Congratulations to the major prize winners:  Jerome 
Gerrits won $500 and Eric Peterson won $2,500.  Top tickets sellers were Tim & Wendy Keller 
who sold a record of 54 tickets and Ken Romberg sold 39. 

 
 Landowners Appreciation:  In appreciation to the landowners they will receive a gift certificate 

from Antlers, Century Elm or The Viking Supper Club if they did not choose to attend the 
Backwards Raffle.  Gift Certificates will be mailed out in the next few weeks. 

 
 A special thanks to Werner Electric who donated 100 new trail marker posts.   

 
 REMINDER - Trail Marking:  The annual Trail Marking will be Saturday, November 15th.  Meet 

at Schierland’s shed, located on the corner of Fairview Rd and Highway M, west of Neenah at 8:00 
A.M.  This is a great opportunity to learn about our trail system and get some exercise.  Please 
bring hammer, maul, 4-wheelers, trailers, and  
  

 Holiday Party:  The Holiday Party is on December 5th at Kodiak Jacks in Oshkosh.  Cocktails at 
6:00 p.m. and dinner at 7:00 p.m.  The club will pay for 3 drinks per club member.  The dinner will 
be based on the point system.  Please RSVP by December 1st.  You can email me (Lisa Bombinski) 
at mlekk@new.rr.com or lbombinski@jjkeller.com or call me at 920-850-2314. 

 
 2009 Club Ride:  Weekend of February 21, 2009.  The Hazen Inn is not available.  Please bring 

your ideas for possible club ride locations to the next meeting!! 
 

 Groomer:  Work continues on the groomer.  An update will be provided at the next meeting.   
 

 Thanks to Dave Kron for the use of his shop for working on the groomer! 
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 Membership Renewals:  If you haven’t done so already, please remember to renew your 
membership.  PLEASE INCLUDE A FORM WHEN PAYING.  Please include any changes to 
your address, email, etc.  Membership dues need to be paid no later than the November 13th 
meeting. 

 
 
Items for discussion: 

 Backwards Raffle Outcome  
 Update on Snowmobile safety course plans 
 Club Ride Location 

 
Please mark your calendars for the 2008-09 meetings. 
Dates are:  Nov. 13th – Dec. 11th – Jan. 8th _Feb. 12th and March 12th.  
 

Below is a membership form...  
 

Ask a friend to join the club or hand it to someone you meet on the trails who doesn’t belong to a club. For club 
correspondence, e-mail will save time and money on postage and printing. Please indicate on your form email 
address for club correspondence. Please submit a form in order to help us keep the membership rolls current 
and accurate. 
 

 
 

*** DRIFTERS SNOWMOBILE CLUB 
MEMBERSHIP FORM *** 

 
 

Name(s) 

 
Mailing Address: 
 
Telephone: ________________         Cell: ________________       Email: ________________________________ 
 
New Member___       Renewal ___     $25 Family: ___          $20 Single: ___   $100.00 Commercial Member: ___ 
 
Club membership fee includes the magazine Wisconsin Snowmobile News, and membership benefits in 
Association of Wisconsin Snowmobile Clubs (AWSC).  AWSC is the statewide organization supporting 
Wisconsin snowmobilers’ interests, including county and state legislative activities. Return completed form 
with membership fee to: Drifters, PO Box 641, Neenah, WI 54957-0641 or bring to a meeting. The Drifters 
meet every 2nd Thursday of the month (Sept. - May) in the Winncrest Banquet Hall at the RODEO Bar, 
Neenah (Winchester Road II) at 7:30 PM. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 


